Jeanne Jugan Residence
2999 Schurz Ave
Bronx, NY 10465

August 28, 2021

Dear Family Members,

I’'m happy to tell you that thankfully, everyone tested negative for COVID-19 this week and we were thus able to
lift the quarantine. We have resumed communal dining, Mass and group activities for the skilled unit Residents. Our
last testing day is scheduled to be Monday and hopefully everyone will again be negative.

We celebrate the feast of Our Mother Foundress on Monday and although we cannot plan a major celebration
due to the present situation we will try to rejoice the Residents with a special dinner, liturgy and afternoon treats. That’s
the latest. God bless and have a great weekend.

Sincerely,

Sr. Gertrude Mawy
Sr. Gertrude Mary Isp



